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SAN SIMEON
CHRISTMAS TREES

Dear San Simeon Homeowners,

Owners that rent, please pass this on to any renters and
provide their emails if you want them to receive updates. If
you have information about any email addresses that we should add or delete to
our list, please send them to

1/4/2020, 4:27 PM



Gmail - Christmas trees
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SANSIMEONFORTMYERS@GMAIL.COM.

VERY IMPORTANT
- The San Simeon Board of Directors want to wish all residents a Very
Happy New Year!!!

- There is a roped off area next to the garbage area for residents to
drop off their Christmas trees. They will be picked up and recycled.

- THANK YOU TO THE DECORATING COMMITTEE WHO WORKED
TO ADD A FESTIVE LOOK TO OUR COMMUNITY FOR THE
HOLIDAY SEASON!

As always, ALL questions or concerns are to be sent to our management
company, James Ro at james@sunvast.net, Sunvast telephone number is
941-378-0260; Address is 321 Interstate Blvd., Sarasota, FL 34240. Thereisa
representative from the management company on the premises at the
clubhouse Richard Moses on Tuesdays from 5-7 PM. The neighborhood
website for names of Board Members, Board Meeting Minutes, important
forms, etc. is www.sansimeonhoa.com You might want to familiarize yourself
with that website and ask James any of your questions.

Thanks!
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